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SATURDAY   10th November  

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

18.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

SUNDAY   11th November  

09.00 Mass Thomas Power + 

11.00 Mass Deceased of World War I 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

 18.00 Holy Hour for Peace 

MONDAY  12th November: 

 St Josaphat 

09.30 Mass Thomas Power + 

TUESDAY  13th November: Feria 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 14th November: Feria 

16.30 Mass at Hinchingbrooke Hospital 

  Patients & staff at the hospital. 

THURSDAY  15th November: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Margaret Neate + 

FRIDAY   16th November: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Dec. of Piperone Family  

SATURDAY   17th November: Feria 

09.30 Mass Dec. of Ruggerio Family 

10.00 Confessions 

18.00 Mass: Vigil Mass. 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard  

Collection for last weekend 

          Papworth  £132.70 

     St Michael’s  £665.47 

 Standing Orders £115.00 

 Total   £913.17 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish. 

Last week the retiring collection for St Edmund’s 

Fund amounted to £211.07. Thank you very much 

for your support. 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Margaret Antoniades, Ellen Brown, Joan Clancy, 

Frank Cullen, Bridget Gaynor, Peter Hackett, and 

Josephine Murphy. May the Lord reach out his 

healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this 

time: Valentine Sheridan, John Sullivan, Veronica 

Henson, Richard Kane, Mary Paine, Thomas 

O’Reilly, Mieczyslaw Boczhowski, Mary Hills, 

Lovejoy Bacay-Cortes, Elizabeth Dawes, James 

McNamara, Janet Sutherland and John Sullivan. 

May they rest in peace. 

MARY BIRD who died suddenly this week, may 

she rest in peace. We pray also for her family at this 

time that the Lord will console them. 

NATALIA GIEMZA who was baptised last 

weekend, with help of family and friends, may she 

grow in faith. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during the Ordinary 

Time until Christ the King we are asked to pray for 

these intentions: the harvest, students and teachers, 

the spread of the gospel, prisoners & their families, 

all victims of war & young people. 

If you are going into hospital, or if a relative or 

friend is in hospital, please let Fr Philip know so 

he can visit. We do not always get the names of 

patients & can miss people if you do not tell us 

they are in-patients. Thank you. 

They shall grow not old as we that are left grow old; 

Age shall not weary them, nor the years condemn. 

At the going down of the sun and in the morning, 

We will remember them. 

We will remember them. 
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CENTENARY OF WORLD WAR I: in our 

parish, on Sunday 11th November, Armistice 

Day. We will have the Act of Remembrance at all 

Masses & the two minutes silence.  

 The Bishops of England and Wales have 

asked all parishes to have a Holy Hour for world 

peace over that weekend. We will have a Holy 

Hour of prayer for peace on Sunday 11th 

November at 18.00. You are welcome to come for 

all of this time of prayer, or for some of it. 

NOVEMBER, THE MONTH OF 

REMEMBERING: traditionally we remember 

our loved ones who have died during this month 

and pray for them. There are some slips of paper at 

the back of the church for you to write down the 

names of your deceased loved ones, place the slip 

of paper in the basket in front of the altar, those 

people will be remembered and prayed for during 

Mass each day. May they rest in peace. 

WHAT IS CAMBODIA LIKE? As you know 

our Diocese is twinned with a Diocese in 

Cambodia which Fr Philip has visited several 

times, most recently in January 2018. There will 

be a talk and slideshow about the work our Diocese 

does in Cambodia on Monday 12th November at 

19.00 in the GS Room, do come along and find out 

more about one of our twin Dioceses. 

JOURNEY IN FAITH: will not meet this coming 

Friday. The next meeting will be on Friday 23rd 

November at 19.00. 

CHILDRENS’ CATECHISM CLASSES will 

continue this Sunday at 10.15, in the GS Room. 

REPOSITORY OF DEVOTIONAL OBJECTS & 

CARDS is now available in a cabinet in the GS Room 

if you wish to buy statues or other objects and Mass 

cards. Do go through and have a look at what is 

available so far. 

COULD YOU HELP? Slowly but surely I am 

trying to return the small chapel at the righthand 

side of the altar to its original purpose. We need a 

couple of people to volunteer a few hours to paint 

the wall of the chapel. It is not a big job, the ceiling 

is wooden and there is some panelling on the walls 

which does not need painting. Any one willing to 

volunteer for this job, please have a word with Fr 

Philip. 

FIRST COMMUNION CLASS continues next 

Sunday at 10.10 in the Presbytery; there will also 

be a parents meeting at the same time in the 

Church. Please make sure you will be able to 

attend; it is now too late to join the class for next 

year. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: Irene Dandawa, 

Gladys Kabenge and Judd Muddu due by Saturday 

17th November. Many thanks. 

TWO NEW STATUES have appeared in our 

church, actually they are not new but have not been 

displayed before. In the Church there is a statue of 

St Alphonsa, the patron of our Syro-Malabar 

community, the first Indian born saint. In the GS 

Room you can find a beautiful statue of the Good 

Shepherd, some of you may remember it from the 

Good Shepherd Church that used to be in Oxmoor. 

 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
 

 

 
 

 

O God our heavenly Father,  

look mercifully upon the unrest in our 

world and draw all people to yourself and 

one another in the sure bond of peace.  

We give you ready thanks for the memory 

of all those men and women who laid down 

their lives in the service of their country.  

As we hallow their memory we bless you 

for their courage and devotion,  

even unto death.  

In your mercy send your peace into the 

hearts of all people through Jesus Christ 

our Lord. 
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